
From: Mary Ann Escoffery 

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2024 12:49 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca; Ferdi Toniolo 

ferdi.toniolo@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: 1921318 ONTARIO INC 

Hi there I live at 94 Eleanor Circle behind where they wish to change the subject lands 

to build a Condo – I am Opposing this and wonder how I can be heard on this matter – 

my backyard backs onto the current car dealership.  When the proposal for Phase 2 of 

the Richmond Hill Plan came out this was not part of it and at the time I emailed both 

councillors and never got any response on what the future of Eleanor Circle is as we are 

hidden behind all this crazy condo area.  What do they plan on doing with us we will be 

locked into an area of a nice neighbourhood with people looking in our backyards. 

I have lived here since 1997  we already have a high rise going up where the Emerald 

Isle hotel was and that is bad enough if they decide to put an entrance from our street – 

also without the subway we cannot handle any more people coming into this area  

Is it fair to people who have lived here this many years to start destroying the 

neighbourhood without explaining what the future will be for our street. 

Please advise if I can be heard at meeting or this is sufficient to Oppose the proposal. 

Mary Ann Escoffery 

94 Eleanor Circle, Richmond Hill ON 
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